
The Alabama Department of TransportaƟon (ALDOT) proposes to add lanes from Youngblood Parkway to the I-59 
East Ramp of Exit 100 and replace a bridge on AL-216 over I-59-20 in McCalla, Alabama.  InformaƟon about the    

project is available to the public for review and comment. Comments may be provided by US mail, email, voicemail, 
or online as described below. Comments for the proposed project must be submiƩed by February 19, 2024.   

Online Public Involvement 
 
 

AddiƟonal Lanes and Bridge Replacement on AL-216 from  
Youngblood Parkway to the I-59 East Ramp of Exit 100  

SUBMIT COMMENTS  TO: 
Online Comment Form: www.ALDOTinvolved.com 

Email: al216-ddi@dot.state.al.us 

Phone: (205)562-3113 (3 minute limit) 

Mail Comments to: ALDOT– West Central Region Office  

   1100 Julia Tutwiler Drive 

   Tuscaloosa, Alabama 35404 

Project DescripƟon  

The purpose of this project is to address 
present and future traffic flow, traffic con-

gesƟon, and access management on AL-
216 at Exit 100. During the morning and 

aŌernoon rush hours, traffic backs up onto 
AL-216 and on the exit ramps. The pro-

posed improvement is to construct a Di-
verging Diamond Interchange (DDI)  to 

allow for the heavy leŌ turning traffic to 
flow more freely, add addiƟonal lanes 

from Youngblood Parkway to the I-59 East 
Ramp of Exit 100, and provide access man-

agement through the project. 

The project would require replacing the 
exisƟng bridge over I-59 and adding lanes 
on AL-216 from Youngblood Parkway to 

the end of AL-216. 

Comments on the proposed project must to be submiƩed by February 19, 2024. 

 


